
General Information
If you would like to know more about any aspects of this term's work, please speak to your 
child's class teacher. 

Detailed planning, subject policy documents and schemes of work are available in school 
should any parent or guardian wish to see them.

As you would expect, work is differentiated according to ability. In Years 5 and 6, some les-
sons are ability grouped.

All classes are supported by Teaching Assistants. In addition, pupils with special educational 
needs are also supported by specialist teachers, the school's educational psychologist and 
other specialist staff as appropriate to their particular needs.

Parents / Guardians are invited into school during the school year so they can discuss their 
child's progress with the class teacher. A written report - a Record of Achievement - is pro-
vided for every child towards the end of the summer term. 

Parents’ consultation evenings will take place to discuss progress and further details will be 
sent out nearer the time.

However, if parents / guardians have concerns about their child's school life, these should 
be brought to the attention of the class teacher when necessary. A quick word is usually pos-
sible before or after school, but if you think you will need longer, a mutually convenient ap-
pointment can be made. If the matter is serious or urgent, the headteacher or deputy head 
is always available to speak with you

The school website is a good source of information about school life and it is kept as up to 
date as possible. The use of photographs greatly enhances the site and also acts as a power-
ful encouragement for children to join in with school life to the full and try their hardest.

Parents and guardians should be aware that website pictures of school life and pupils will 
abide by the school code of practice which means that:

 No photograph will depict a child in a situation that could cause
embarrassment

 Photographs will be of a general nature depicting children taking part
in all aspects of school life

 The context will not enable a child to be identified by name

 All photographs will be considered by the school to be in ‘good taste’

 Parental requests to remove a picture or not to include their child in 
website photographs will be acted upon promptly


